

SUSAN M.B LANEY, M.D
The Elise C. Young Chair in Pediatric Oncology
Professor of Pediatrics, Baylor College of Medicine
Director, Texas Children's Cancer and Hematology Center
Texas Children's Hospital



June 10, 2022

Dear Friends of Mothers Against Cancer,

For more than three decades, the countless supporters of Mothers Against Cancer have generously dedicated a tremendous amount of their time and resources to Texas Children's Cancer and Hematology Center, a world-renowned center that provides family-centered care for children with cancer and blood disorders. We are so appreciative of your support and contributions as they allow our physicians and researchers to advance the field through the discovery of innovative new and less toxic treatments for children with the most difficult to treat cancers.

Our dedicated team of experts is committed to meeting the needs of each child that we see. As you know, research provides a deeper understanding of treatment options for the many different types of pediatric cancer and blood disorders, and it helps ensure the best possible outcomes. In addition to receiving the most advanced therapies, our patients find hope and encouragement in knowing that there are physicians and researchers who specialize in caring for their condition.

Thank you for your ongoing partnership with Texas Children's Cancer and Hematology Center. We depend on financial support from friends such as Mothers Against Cancer to accelerate our efforts to find more effective treatments for the children who come to us for care.

On behalf of the patients and families we serve, thank you for your tremendous generosity. Your partnership makes such a positive difference in the lives of so many children and their families.

Sincerely,

Susan M. Blaney, MD
The Elise C. Young Chair in Pediatric Oncology
Director, Texas Children's Cancer and Hematology Center
Professor of Pediatrics
Baylor College of Medicine / Texas Children's Hospital